
From: Tori Beth Black <ToriBethBlack@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/5/2018 12:01:22 PM
Subject: RE: APS and Ombudsman

“The Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging’s primary goal is to provide services to seniors to help them stay 
home. If these vulnerable adults are unable to stay home and move to a nursing home or an assisted living 
facility, they would also be under the jurisdiction of the LGOA. As South Carolina’s aging population 
continues to grow, we have also seen an increase in cases of abuse. But unfortunately we often do not have 
the capacity within facilities to adequately care for these adults if they need to be moved out of their home or 
to a different facility. If Adult Protective Services were to receive additional funding, this should be the 
number one priority.”
 
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Thursday, July 05, 2018 11:37 AM
 
To: Tori Beth Black 
Subject: Re: APS and Ombudsman
 
​

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Thursday, July 5, 2018 11:29 AM
 
To: Tori Beth Black
 
Subject: APS and Ombudsman 
 
Here you go. ​
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